
AFSMA October 
Training

October 25-26, 2024

Turbo & Electric Sales & Service

F4 – Fire Apparatus Electrical Systems



F4 – Fire Apparatus Electrical 
Systems F3 Ambulance 
Electrical

A special thanks to: 

• Richard Gonzales from Delco Remy

• Scott Ives and Rick Safriet from Turbo & Electric 

• Peter Sremac and James Moeller from 

 C.E Niehoff & Co.

For delivering an excellent training on electrical 
systems and alternators.

Thanks to Izacc Ramos and Sun City Fire for the use

of a fire apparatus at the last minute.

Kudos to Rick Safriet for hosting 

the EVT testing until late in the 

afternoon.



• Meeting called to order Oct 26,, 2024 at 8:27 a.m.

• Roll Call

• Secretary’s Report: 
• Review of minutes of last meeting.

    Motion to Accept: Bill Pisani  Second: Jonathan Sherwood   Passed

• Logistician’s Report:
     Looking for a volunteer organization to move and house the pump box trailer. 

     Motion to Accept: Tony Newman Second: Phill Cantua    Passed

• Treasurer’s Report:
    The association is in good financial standing. No large accruals of debt this quarter. Costs did include a plaque           
and dinner to honor EVT of the Year

     Motion to Accept: Mike dulgar Second: Chris Russell     Passed

Business Meeting



President’s Report:
The association was able to honor Izacc Ramos at a ceremony hosted by his 

department in Sun City.

Arizona maintains its great national presence with EVT certifications. We are second 

only to Florida.

Motion to Accept: Mike Dulgar Second: Skip Grimes    Passed

Vice President’s Report:
• January-Darley pump class to be provided by Mike Adams dates and location still 

to be set. Mike Adams’ schedule may not accommodate a January class. May 

need to replace with alternate training.

• Goodyear has offered to host the training in January.
• The association has been in contact with Tony Martin who offers E3 and F8 

classes that are 12 hours each and cover additional material for other EVT tests 

as well. This option may require the association to charge a tuition fee to cover 

all costs for the training.

• Additional training ideas: 1234 YF, Bauer Compressor class, Liquid Spring Class

Motion to Accept:  Tony Newman Second: Mike Dulgar  Passed



Old Business:
• Volunteers still needed for the Arizona Fire School 

Pump class. Please consider volunteering. 

Involvement offers the opportunity to work with 

engineers who need to know how fire pumps work. 

It’s a fun and rewarding experience. There is some 

renumeration for time and travel, and in the long run 

firefighters are better prepared to operate the 

equipment. You may contact any board member for 

additional information.

New Business:
• Be on the look out for possible training providers as 

you deal with vendors. 

• E3 has been identified as a need among our members 

and would make for a good training topic.

• Golder Ranch, Mesa, and Tempe continue to offer 

 facilities for training sessions

• Meeting was recessed for Voting



Election of AFSMA Officers

President      Phil Cantua   Golder Ranch Fire District

Vice President:    Tony Newman  Tucson Fire Department

Treasurer:     Eddie Dicochea  Golder Ranch Fire District

Secretary:     Bill Pisani    Retired-Tucson Fire Department

Logistician:     Izacc Ramos   Sun City Fire District

Technology Logistician:  Eddie Gonzalez  City of Mesa Fire

Meeting called to Order After Voting



Floor opened for discussion:

• Members offered that they wouldn’t mind the extra expense for 

classes

• It was suggested that we encourage others to attend trainings who 

are not in the EVT field.

• Start nominating members for EVT of The Year for 2025

• Kenny Stevens offers webinars as prep for EVT tests which would 

include materials 

• Members suggested that we have a You Tube presence with how to 

videos

Motion to Adjourn:  Mike Dulgar  Second: Skip Grimes

Meeting Adjourned: 10:05 a.m.

Remember: 

Turbo & Electric 
Sales and Service on 

your Preferred Vendor 

List!



Contact Information for New AFSMA Board Members

President      Phil Cantua   lilv67@earthlink.net

Vice President:    Tony Newman  tonynewman_2@msn.com

Treasurer:     Eddie Dicochea  echo4delta@hotmail.com

Secretary:     Bill Pisani    wgpisani@gmail.com

Logistician:     Izacc Ramos   iramos@scfmd.az.gov

Technology Logistician:  Eddie Gonzalez  dbjgonzalez90@gmail.com

mailto:dbjgonzalez90@gmail.com
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